
July Board Meeting
Will Be held on July 3rd at 5:00 pm. in the 
CATC room 104.

July Member Meeting
The meeting will be held on Monday June 17th 
at 7:00 pm in the CATC room 104.  The  
topic will be, Images of Castles, Cathedrals, 
and Countryside in the Brithish Isles,  
presented by Clay Hodson.

August Member Meeting
The meeting will be held on Monday August 
21st.  The topic will be how to create a,  
“Celetrabtion of Life,” taught by Mary Ornberg.

Workshops 
No Workshops during the months of July and August 

due to summer break.
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July 2023
Robson Ranch Photo Club meets the 3rd Monday of each Month, 7:00 pm CATC room 104
Workshops are on the 2nd Tuesday at 9:30 am and 4th Tuesday at 7:00 pm CATC room 104

Check  http://rrphotoclub.org  for more information

 “Today everything exists to end in a photograph.” – Susan Sontag

Display Window

The theme for the display window in July will be Black 
and White prints.  August will be prints from the Caddo 
Lake trip.

Competition

This Month category is “Open”.    Images are due by 
7/22/23.  Images must have been taken after 7/1/22.  
Note: Minimum pixel sizes, 2500 horizontal and 2000 

Mark Your Calendar

2023 Dues are Due!!!  

If you have not paid your dues, please get it 
Mary.  She with take cash or check.

Only $10 per person

May Competition
First Place Results

Basic: John Steen
		  “Sunset”

Advanced: Christine Sutton
		  “Spring Mulching”

Masters: Peter Hollatz
		  “Sunflower”

	 Photos on Page 2

Save The Date

The MGA Member Guest Tournament is September 
7-9.  We need volunteer photographers to team photos 
and candid shots on the course.  This is our MONEY 
MAKER for the club and we need lots of folks  to make 
it happen.

Upcoming Competition Topics

-  June		  Nonsense
-  July		  Open
-  August		  Unposed Portraits
-  September	 Silhouettes
-  October	 Starts with “Y”
-  November	 Open



Basic: 
John Steen

“Sunset”

Masters:
 Peter Hollatz

“Sunflower”
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Advanced:
Christine Sutton
“Spring Mulching”



Featured Member of the Month
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Bob Hahn

Bob Hahn was an active member of the Robson Ranch Photo Club for several years, 
rarely missing a meeting or workshop. In 2019 he suffered several serious health  
issues and spent several months in the hospital. Upon his release, in a desire to be 
more active with the Club, he volunteered to fill an opening on the Board. As a 
member of the Board, Bob did not bring a vast technical wealth of post-processing
techniques nor a deep knowledge of color theory or composition.  What he did 
bring was an unlimited pleasure of seeing other members photos and sharing  
conversations with them about their images and experiences. Those conversations 
were always a central theme for Bob—he was a “people person.” Bob loved  
photography and the Club where he always championed the inclusion or addition of 
any activities that would attract the participation by more members more often. Bob 
always challenged us to improve the website, and keep it more current!

Bob’s health began failing again late last year and, rather than not be contributive, he 
resigned his Board position to yield to another member. Those conversations and his 
friendship to the Club however, never did end. He will be missed.

While we don’t have any of his images to share with you or to remember him by, we 
have his smiles to remember, even through all his health struggles.


